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Employers Beware! Aggressive EEOC and OFCCP Enforcement is
Here! – Webinar

Event

2.18.11 

Philadelphia Attorney Celia Joseph co-presented a webinar for the Philadelphia Chapter of the

Society for Human Resource Management on February 18, 2011. The webinar was entitled

"Employers Beware! Aggressive EEOC and OFCCP Enforcement is Here!"
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